
From: Reza Farmand 

Sent: Sunday, June 29, 2025 1:48 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Salt Pollution in Lake Wilcox 

To Whom It May Concern  

I am writing today to express my support for councilor Carol Davidson motion   
supporting action on salt pollution, which will be presented to Council at the Committee 
of the Whole on July 2. I am concerned on this issue  

Best regards  

Reza Farmand  

45 Blackbird crescent 
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